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Purchasing Department 
530 Water Street 

Oakland, CA 94607 
 
Date: June 1, 2022  

 
ADDENDUM No. 1 

 
RFP No. 21-22/43 – Maritime Security System Maintenance  

 
This Addendum modifies the original RFP Documents for the above-mentioned RFP. Acknowledge receipt of this 
addendum in the space provided on the RFP Acknowledgement and Signature Form (Attachment 3). Failure 
to do so may disqualify your proposal. 
 
The following contact information is being provided to the above-referenced RFP. 
 
Attachment 14 – Restricted Documents are available at the Port of Oakland Engineering Services counter. To 
obtain copies, please contact Bill Russell at brussell@portoakland.com or at (510) 627-1439; or Brigetta Picker at 
bpicker@portoakland.com or at (510) 627-1324; or Sy Secura at ssegura@portoakland.com or at (510) 627-1172.  

Bill Russell will be out of the office June 2, 2022 to June 13, 2022 in his absence please contact either Brigetta 
Picker or Sy Secura for restricted document requests, please note the number of copies you are requesting prior to 
your scheduled appointment.  

There are no other changes to RFP No. 21-22/43. 
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